
From: Greg.Mermelstein@mspd.mo.gov <Greg.Mermelstein@mspd.mo.gov>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 12:09 PM
To: Jenny David >
Subject: Re: Waitlist- Thank you
 
Hi, Ms. David: 

I spoke with our Fulton Office, and the estimated time on our wait list for an attorney is approximately 8
months.  I know this will not be what you would like to hear, but this is our best estimate. 

We appreciate your knowledge and understanding of our lawyer shortage.   

Thank you, 

Greg Mermelstein 
Deputy Director 

From:        "Jenny David" < > 
To:        "Greg.Mermelstein@mspd.mo.gov" <Greg.Mermelstein@mspd.mo.gov> 
Cc:        "Kathryn.Benson@mspd.mo.gov" <Kathryn.Benson@mspd.mo.gov>, "Mary.Fox@mspd.mo.gov" <Mary.Fox@mspd.mo.gov> 
Date:        01/30/2020 05:52 PM 
Subject:        Waitlist- Thank you 

Mr. Mermelstein, 

I appreciate you taking the initiative to return my call promptly and answer my questions to
the best of your ability. 
When you are able to give me more information regarding the waiting list in Callaway County,
feel free to call back at  or respond via email.   

Sincerely, 
Jennifer David, BSN, RN 
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